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Wednesday 6th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents 

Further to my letter on Monday, I am writing with an invitation for you to join an online Q&A 

forum together with myself and the staff team on Wednesday 20th September at 6.00pm. 

Due to the large number of people involved, I trust you will appreciate that the easiest way to 

expedite such a meeting is via an online medium. 

As advised, the Ofsted report is due to be published on Tuesday 12th September; furthermore, 

you have already received an executive summary of our action plan which articulates in broad 

terms a response to any concerns raised in the body of the report. A very comprehensive plan 

is being used internally and will be copied to all Local Authorities. This meeting will be an 

opportunity for us to explain aspects of this plan to you and help you feel included as a part of 

the school’s progression. 

If you have a question you would like to ask in advance of the meeting, please email 

rachael@wemms.co.uk before 4pm on Friday 15th September who will collate responses; I will 

then assimilate the common themes and address them as honestly and transparently as I can, 

drawing upon comments from appropriate members of the staff team.  

This time scale will give you an opportunity to digest the report, reflect upon our response and 

form your own opinion as to the school’s suitability for your child. Naturally, the fundamental 

objective of the meeting is to offer you immediate, significant reassurance that Wemms is an 

inclusive, safe community for your child but also to demonstrate that the school is not 

complacent and instead actively planning for the future. Ultimately, the inception of our plan 

will benefit all stakeholders at the school, not least the boys and girls.  

I very much look forward to seeing many of you in attendance and supporting us as we move 

the school forward with positivity and purpose. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Duncan Murphy 

Chief Executive 
Wemms Education Centre 

mailto:rachael@wemms.co.uk


Chief Executive 

 

Duncan Murphy BA (Hons), MEd, FRSA, FCMI, FCCT 
 

 

 


